
If you have a loved one 
in the hospital who would 
like visitation by the Pastor 
or an elder, please let us 
know in the office (356-2305) 
even if they are not in the 
local hospital.       Thank you 

SUNDAY MORNING 
CREATIVE CHRISTIANS

9:30 - 10:30 a.m. Sunday mornings CYF & Chi-Rho 

Christian Education Ministries

Our 4 Ye
ar Old Class!
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Matthew 19:14  Jesus said, "Let the little children 
come to me, and do not hinder them, for the 
kingdom of heaven belongs to such as these."

SMCC Preschool

Odds & Ends

Everything
You Need

Sunday School Class 
9:30 -10:30 A.M.

Wilma Jennings
Leader:

Jesus said, "I do not call you servants ... 
I have called you  friends.” - John 15:15

Chi-Rho is for Youth in Junior High 
School - Grades 6th, 7th & 8th

Leaders: Kelly Rae Howard 
& Pastor Kelly

CYF is for Youth in High School
Grades 9th - 12th 

Leaders: Jeri Lynn Wells 
& Darren Watson

We will NOT be meeting 
during the month of April!
We will let you know if we

can get back together in May!

Is anyone interested in
trying to Zoom together as

a check in on Sunday evenings?

Please let me know!

 

 

 

SMCC Regular YOUTH Groups
normally meet on Sundays 

@ 6:30 p.m. in Fellowship Hall

YOUTH

Sundays@9:30 A.M.

t.b.d.
think. believe. do.

Leaders:
Jason & Shelley Phelps

If you want a prayer voice message 
put on our SMCC 
“Prayer Chain”

please call: 

Pam Gindlesberger @           
620-356-3290 

or
SMCC church office @ 
620-356-2305

We want to pray for your Concerns or Joys!!
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Dear Parents;
Pastor Kelly Gindlesberger, our Preschool Committee and I have been 
discussing the issues concerning our SMCC Preschool and the recent 
announcements regarding closing Schools in Kansas, as well as our 
recent Stay at Home orders for the state of Kansas.  

We are sorry to announce, that we feel like it is in everyone's best 
interest to keep the Preschool closed for the remainder of the school 
year, per our policy to follow the USD 214 calendar. We will also be 
looking at preschool tuition; ALL prepaid amounts and any refunds 
to be given.  If you have ANY questions about your refunds or amounts, 
please talk to me…. Both my office and cell phone numbers are below.  
Please do not bother Nichole with these questions. We are doing our 
best to make this as smooth as possible.  We ask for your patience 
and prayers for the safety of all during this time. 

Parents of 4 & 5 year olds: Nichole has notified you of “packets” being 
available on Mondays. Here are a few changes! There will be a large 
Tote outside of the building in the sheltered area by the Preschool Door. 
Each week there will be items inside with your children's names on them.  
These will help your child prepare for Kindergarten. This will be available 
on Mondays from 7:30 AM to 6:00 PM. If you cannot get your items then, 

please call Nichole @ 952-0387 to make other arrangements. 

Parents of 3 & 4 year olds:  Pre-Enrollment Papers were mailed out to 
interested students/families for next year.  Since we are closed, please 
return those as soon as possible via US Postal Services. We hope you 
understand, that due to age of this class, and our focus on social skills 
and play based learning, we will not be sending home “packets” for 
your children each week. God bless. 
Thank you and have a nice day!  Kelly Rae J
Kelly Rae Howard
Christian Education Director of Youth and Children
Shelton Memorial Christian Church
316 N. Main St. / PO Box 402 / Ulysses, KS 67880
Office: 620-356-2305 / Cell phone 620-353-8798
Email: smcc2@pld.com
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